
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0048
Date: Thursday, August 27, 2020 10:23:07 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 2:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-08-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048

-- Name --
Derek Robicheau

-- Phone --

-- Company --
None

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I find it irresponsible for a company to be looking to increase rates at a time of financial unrest.  People are
struggling to maintain jobs and having to take time off due to schools reopening without daycare in place.  I am not
blind to the continued increase in inflation and upkeep of equipment but I disagree with the timing of this
application.  As Ontario residents, we are all struggling to deal with this in the best way we can and pouring more of
our already strained budgets into utilities just further stretches family finances.  I  oppose this application and hope
to see it declined for the good of the people in Durham and all over Ontario

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



